
 

 Please Be Mindful /  

 Did You Know? 
 

Planning a Project?  Don’t Forget Your Building 
Permit! – We love seeing new projects and 
improvements happening around town! Just a 
reminder to apply for your building permit before 
starting any work. This allows our building 
inspectors enough time to review your application 
and approve your project.  During the busy 
summer season, the approval process can take 
two weeks or more—so planning ahead is key. 
 
Permits are required for many types of work, 
including garages, decks, renovations, basement 
developments, and more.  When in doubt, give the 
Town Office a quick call before you begin. It’s the 
best way to stay compliant and avoid unnecessary delays or shutdowns. 
 

Dog License – As outlined in Town Bylaw No. 751 (Schedule A), all dogs must be 
licensed annually. Stop by the Town Office to register your dog and make sure 
your furry friend is a law-abiding pup!  Licensing not only keeps you in 
compliance—it also helps us return your pet safely if they ever get loose. With a 
tag and up-to-date info, we can quickly identify your dog and contact you.  Let’s 
keep our pets safe and our community responsible! 
 
Meter Changes – Thank you to all of you that allowed us to come in and change 
out your water meters. We are no longer able to read the following meters (ABB, 
Elster, Kent, Trident, etc.) outside due to our old reading machine quitting and 
those brands being obsolete.  We were able to change about 250 meters in 2024.  
If you have one of the above meters, we will start changing meters again soon as 
time allows this spring. 
 

Business Licenses – If you run a business from your home, you’re required to complete a 
business license application. Forms are available on our website, at the Town Office, or we’d be 
happy to email one to you.  Also, if your business isn’t currently listed on our website and you’d 
like it to be, reach out to the office for details on how to get it added. We’re here to help you 
stay compliant and get the word out about your business! 
 
Let’s Keep Our Neighbourhood Safe and Beautiful – Everyone deserves to live in a clean, safe, 
and attractive community. Residents and property owners are reminded that it’s their 
responsibility to maintain their properties and keep them free from: 

 Garbage and debris 
 Abandoned or dismantled vehicles and machinery 
 Overgrown grass and weeds 
 Open holes or excavations that could pose safety risks or attract pests 

By doing your part, you help make our neighbourhood a better place for 
everyone. Thank you for your cooperation! 
 
Friendly Reminder to Pet Owners – For the comfort and safety of everyone in 
our community, please ensure your dogs are properly contained—either within 
a fenced area or on a leash while walking. Letting pets roam freely is against 
local bylaws. 
 
We also kindly ask that you do not allow your cats to wander outside unattended. Neighbours may not appreciate animals 
entering their property or using it as a bathroom.  While we know how much you love your pets, not everyone feels the same 
way. Let’s all do our part to be considerate and keep our shared community a great place to live. Thank you! 

 Did you know the Town offers 
commercial and residential tax incentives? 

To support growth and encourage new development, Council passed 
a bylaw in 2023 offering tax incentives for both residential and 
commercial projects in Town. These incentives range from 25% to 
100% tax abatement and apply to: 

 New residential construction 
 New or expanded commercial development 

For full details and to access the application form, visit the Town’s 
website and look for Bylaw No. 813. 

www.townofdavidson.com 

 

Oil Recycle Centre 
2025 Season 

will open April 16 
at the Arm River Eco 

Centre behind RM shop 
Hours: 

Wed. & Thurs. 8-12; 1-5 
Fri. 8-12 



 
 
   
 
  
 
 

DaviDson Days 
Save the date! 

June 20-22   
 

Join us and enjoy the parade, 
pancake breakfast,  
slo-pitch tourney,  

fun family activities,  
indoor vendor market, 
fireworks, food trucks, 

beer gardens, free swimming,  
Friday & Saturday night 

entertainment  
church in the park,  

and more… 
Watch for more details! 

 

 AGT Centre Update  
As things at the AGT Centre wind down for the year a big shout out to 
all the community volunteers that made it happen.  Coaches, team 
managers, organizers, and others all contributed in their own way to 
make it another great year at AGT Centre.  From practices to 
tournaments, games, school functions and public skating the rink was 
utilized over 1,000 hours this year.  Four hockey tournaments, five 
bonspiels, a new Junior Cyclones team, and the Cyclones winning the 
Senior Provincial B title are some of this year’s highlights.   

Ball Season will soon be upon us!  Be sure to check out 
the Town’s website to stay up to date on the minor ball 
schedule.  Come out to cheer on our local teams! 
https://townofdavidson.com/recreationleisure/agt-ball/ 
 


